
 

  

In Memory of  

Randy R Kowalski 

  

Class of 1971 
24 October 1953 - 9 March 1971 

We only ask for sunshine, 
We did not ask for rain; 
But see the flowers that spring from showers 
All up and down the plain. 

 
We beg the gods for laughter, 
We shrink, we dread the tears; 
But grief's redress is happiness, 
Alternate through the years. 

 
Helen Hay Whitney 

 
Died of a Brain Tumor 

 
Picture taken from Kodak 1971, Supplement (Memorial Yearbook) 

 

Randy Kowalski Was sick a lot before the end of 1970 and missed school a lot. By the time the students knew 
what his problem was - he died not long after that. I sat next to him in one of the classes but he kept the secret 
well. I found out too late like the others that he was not coming back to school, He died soon after that. Randy 
had a unique habit at school, He always carried a briefcase around school with his schoolbooks inside. I don't 
remember another student that did that. (Written by a Friend, Roy Hoff Sr., Class of 71) 

 


